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Thank you and Welcome 

• We had an absolutely fabulous year in 2022 and a special thanks to the current 

committee for their hard work in ensuring the success of last year! 

• As the current P&C President, I wish to pass on my personal thanks to you all and 

publicly thank the 2022 members who are no longer with us since their children have 

moved into secondary school. They have contributed so much over their time in the 

P&C and helped us shape who we are as a committee today.   

• Welcome back to 2023! It is great to see so many returning faces and some new faces 

attending tonight’s AGM 

• 2023 proves to be another year of growth and development for us as a committee with 

a focus on us working smarter, not harder to accomplish our goals in support of the 

Aveley Primary School Community. 

 

P&C membership growth 

• This AGM as we move soon to dissolve the current P&C and elect our new executive and 

general members,  I would encourage you all to review the position profiles, if you 

haven’t do so already, so we can hit the ground running with our new team. 

• It’s never too late to accept new members, so I urge you to spread the word about the 

P&C and encourage new and old families alike to join us at our next meeting. Every 

member provides a vital role in the P&C’s ability to provide support to our school 

community and we are always on the hunt for new ideas and enthusiastic people.  

• Over the next year or two we will also be working on a succession plan for some of the 

executive committee roles as our current longstanding representatives find themselves 

in their final year at the school. So please keep these positions in mind when talking 

with friends and family with like skills! 

 

Peta Magorian 

President, Aveley P&C 


